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RESCHEDULING OF GES 102 AND GES 105 1ST SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS: 

2015/2016 ACADEMIC SESSION 

This is to inform all students and staff of the University that due to the declaration of 

Tuesday, 5 and Wednesday, 6 July, 2016 as Public Holidays for Eid-el-Fitri by the 

Federal Government, the GES 102 and 105 examinations have been rescheduled as 

follows: 

GES 102 - Saturday, 9 July, 2016  - 9am – 12noon 

GES 105 - Saturday, 9 July, 2016  - 3pm – 6pm 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar  


